
Changes to bin/box collection dates over the festive period… 
  
During the festive period your bin and box collection dates may change due to the 
way the bank holidays fall this year. 
  
Tuesday collections (Christmas Eve) will be collected one day earlier on Monday 
23rd December 
Wednesday collections (Christmas Day) will be collected one day earlier on 
Tuesday 24th December (Christmas Eve) 
Thursday collections will be collected one day later on Friday 27th December 
Friday collections will be collected one day later on Saturday 28th December 
  
Tuesday collections (New Year’s Eve) will be collected one day earlier on Monday 
30th December on 
Wednesday collections (New Year’s Day) will be one day earlier on Tuesday 
31st December (New Year’s Eve) 
  
Garden waste bins will not be collected from Monday 16th December to Friday 
10th January. Brown bin collections will start again week commencing Monday 
13th January. 
  
Your collection calendar will show which days each of your bins and boxes will be 
collected. If you don’t have a collection calendar, you can check the dates online 
at www.northlincs.gov.uk/collectiondates 
  
Household Recycling Centres will be closed Christmas Day, Boxing Day and New 
Year’s Day. 
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